Loyalist Country Club

NEWSLETTER



Message from the Operations Manager

ProShop News

Note from the Administration Office

Food & Beverage Bulletin

Events Coordinator Announcements

CCC Updates

Upcoming Events

GOLFING SEASON IS SO CLOSE!





Spring is here, and that means golf and summer parties are not far away! Read our newsletter for more updates.

Find us on:

- @LoyalistGolfCC
- (i) @loyalistgolfandcountryclub
- **f** @loyalistgolfcourse
- @loyalistcountryclub

www.loyalistcc.com



ARE YOU A CCC MEMBER?

Don't miss out on our e-mails! If you haven't yet, sign-up for our weekly emails and marketing info. We share important updates, ProShop tournaments plus specials and our upcoming events!



lacksquare from the operations manager lacksquare



Welcome to the spring of 2023

What a crazy winter this has been! Snow falls of 8-12" at a time followed by double-digit

During the off-season, many exciting events have been occurring. The pond works and shore well restoration has been occurring and should be completed by mid-spring. It

These works may have an effect on some of the operations of the driving range early in the season but once the turf is actively growing repairs will occur quickly.

We have many new and exciting changes to share, so let's start with some staffing

Zach MacDonald has assumed the duties/role of Head chef and has created a new fresh

fob with non-members or allow non-members into members-only areas without being signed in. Help us protect the integrity of YOUR membership.

Nekita and Mauricio have many new events planned for your enjoyment for the 2023

As in past seasons, we will be trying to eliminate as much of the wild parsnip as possible. Spring spraying will commence at first sight and will hopefully eliminate most



CCC EXPERIENCES & ACTIVITIES

We are looking to know what members are interested in. Keep an eye out for a poll to give feedback for summer activities!

If you organize any CCC Exclusive activity, reach out to the Events Coordinator to add it to our Summer Newsletter!

PROSHOP NEWS

The Pro Shop staff are counting down the days until golf can begin! This upcoming season there will be lots of new and exciting things to share with our valued golfers. There is plenty of NEW clothing available both with our Loyalist logo and without. Brands such as Ping, Nike, Adidas, Taylormade and Cutter&Buck will all be featured this year in our ProShop. Looking ahead to the warmer weather coming, please keep an eye out for emails and our social media as we will begin to release dates for our Club Events soon. Favourites such as the Mr&Mrs, Spring, Summer, and Fall scrambles, Club and Handicap championships, and the RBC Scramble local qualifier will all be returning this year. We can't wait to welcome everyone back onto the course for another great season ahead!



Have Grandkids or little ones in the family that might be interested in the Kids Sports Camp?

Monday to Friday, 8 am-4 pm -Golf, Sports & more! Reach out to Evan by email: admin@loyalistcc.com for availability! More information on our website at: www.loyalistcc.com/kids-sports-camp



NOTE FROM THE <u>Administration</u> office



Looking forward to seeing CCC members and the community back in the Club. The office will be open again before we know it. In the meantime, House account statements can be seen by logging in and visiting House Account through ChronoGolf. Along with updating your credit card information is available directly on your account.

Administrator, Evan Van∠uylen



HEAD OVER TO THE CCC MEMBERSPACE!

On www.loyalistcc.com we created a page just for CCC members! This space is for updates and info directly for CCC only. It's a great spot to keep an eye out for news releases.



FOOD & BEVERAGE BULLETIN



With Spring here, there is much anticipation for the warmer weather ahead and all of the wonderful events to follow. We are excited to be back and for what the next few months will hold, especially for our food and beverage programming and dining services.

Such great news to kick off our 2023 season and we are just getting started! Congratulations to Zachary

MacDonald on a well-deserved promotion and continuing to be an inspirational leader. Zach has shown great qualities with respect to members/guests' service. We have seen him shine in his prior role as Sous Chef at the club and we are all excited for him to continue growing in his new position - Well done Chef Zach!

Furthermore, we are happy to announce that our wonderful Chef Zach is working on producing several creative and delicious new appetizers and entrees, with an emphasis on high quality ingredients- This is an exciting time for our Head Chef, so make sure you are part of this culinary revival - We encourage everyone to come out and enjoy the new menu items.

Through April be sure to take advantage of the following special events:

> April 9th - Easter Brunch Buffet April 21st - Pub Night April 28th - Chef's Table

There is always something happening at the club, and we encourage everyone to come out and enjoy all that Loyalist has to offer.

Enjoy the Club!



FROM THE CHEF

Hi, my name is Zachary
MacDonald and I'm very excited
to be taking over for the club this
season and hopefully
throughout the future. I have a
decade of experience learning
multiple cuisines. While
personally I enjoy cooking all
types of seafood and Italian
dishes especially.

Most recently I returned from a 3-year experience in Sunderland, England; where my mother is from, I worked in a 4-star hotel called the Derwent Manor, learning the ropes about high class banquet events.

I look forward to meeting and preparing events for the community!

Cheers, Zach



EVENTS & BOOKING INFORMATION

Sign-up for our events today, or inquire about hosting your own!

Email: events@loyalistcc.com Phone: 613-352-5152 ext 214

EVENTS COORDINATOR ANNOUNCEMENTS

Get ready for 2023! With sunnier and longer days here we are excited for this season to begin.

A quick welcome back to all our returning CCC members!

Lots will be happening this year for events and activities. I've been planning with a few CCC members for some of their private events and I can't wait to see those come to life. I am always here to help if you are looking at hosting a party or private dinner. Just reach out and we can start the planning!

Our Club Events are starting to be finalized, and right around the corner will be the Opening Dinner & Dance! So much is new for 2023, and we are more than eager to take our members & community along with us for the journey.

See you soon, Nekita







- Key Fobs for CCC Access and Amenities are still in process. Minor delays due to the FOB supplier. Stay tuned for the notice of their arrival!
- CCC Spring 2023 Handbooks will be available online soon! You will also receive one in your emails.

UPCOMING 2023 EVENTS:

April 9, 2023 - Easter Brunch

April 21, 2022 - Pizza Pub Night

April 28, 2023 - Chef's Table

May 5, 223 - Opening Dinner & Dance

May 14, 2023 - Mother's Day Dinner

May 19, 2023 - Pub Night with Live Music Entertainment

May 26, 2023 - Chef's Table

June 14, 2023 - Backyard Party

June 18, 2023 - Live Music on the Patio

June 23. 2023 - Chef's Table

CONTACT INFORMATION:

Box 10, 1 Loyalist Blvd. Bath, ON K0H 1G0



Admin: 613-352-5152 ext. 210

ProShop 613-352-5152 ext. 212

Bar & Restaurant: 613-352-5152 ext. 215

Events: 613-352-5152 ext.214

Fax: 613-352-5154

CC Newsletter is published by: Loyalist Country Club

Editor: Nekita Pilz

Issue Contributors:
Jim Burlington
Austin James
Geoff James
Evan VanZuylen
Nekita Pilz
Mauricio Alfaro
Zach MacDonald

